
 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: BQ Board, District and Club Secretaries 

From:  Brett Wilkie, CEO 

Date: 26 April 2024 

Re: 2025 QLD Junior State Championship Dates   Ref: 24/010 

 

 
 
Please be advised that due to feedback, the dates for the 2025 QLD Junior State Championships have been 
changed and an extra day added to the schedule. 
 
The new dates for this event will be  Sunday 12 January until Saturday 18 January 2025.   
 
This event will be played at Club Helensvale in the Gold Coast Tweed District with a couple of days also 
played at the Robina Bowls Club when needed.  
 
 
Kind Regards  

 
Brett Wilkie - CEO 
 
 
 


